
Hello, 
         
        To give everyone an update to the Jackson Creek bridge closure. It is scheduled for tomorrow, 
October 11, for the bridge deck overlay. The roadway from Morrissey Drive to Grant Street will be 
closed to all traffic. The closure is scheduled begin at 7:00 am and will go until 2:00 pm. This is necessary 
to perform the prep, the paving and the cleanup.  
  
        We are currently on schedule to open on Tuesday October 16th. The road will be open to traffic, but 
we will be having crews doing cleanup work that could not be finished due to weather. So don’t be 
surprised if there are crews working in areas of the roadway with flaggers.  If you encounter the crews, 
please slow down and move over, if necessary, and be courteous to the flaggers. 
  
Thank You, 
  
Matthew Smith 
Engineering Specialist Advanced 
STH 67 Construction Project 
414-750-1537 Cell 
 


